06.15.2022
Dear Parents and/or Guardians,

Summer is here once again providing a wonderful opportunity for students to enjoy great books
of their choosing. Our goal at Brigantine Community School is to foster a love of reading so our
students develop into lifelong readers. This summer, we are encouraging students to read as
many books of their choice and keep a reading log listing the title/author’s name, hours/minutes,
and date.

On the first full day of school in September, we ask students to bring their reading logs so we can
celebrate their reading journey.

Have a great summer and
HAPPY READING!

Reading Incentive Log

Student Name: Grade:

Title/Author Hours/Minutes Date




Reading Incentive Log

Student Name: Grade:

Title/Author Hours/Minutes Date




Reading Incentive Log

Student Name: Grade:

Title/Author Hours/Minutes Date




